
September 6, 2018 

Hello all, 

 

Thanks so much to those of you who attended our planning meeting today.  It was great being 

together and hearing about all that has been going on over the summer!  

 

We have lots of fun and interesting plans for the year ahead!  Each month I will now have a co-

chair that will help lead the group for one meeting.  I’ve listed the volunteers and their 

(sometimes tentative) subjects below.  May is still open, so let me know if you have an idea for 

that meeting.   

 

October 4 Gail Hardesty: Rummage sale planning 

November 1 Linda Brosius: TBA…maybe a Tea 

December 6   Donna Dalton: Holiday gift exchange 

January 3 Bobbie Keith: Scams and how to avoid them 

February 7 Emily Curry: Local or Day trip 

March 7 Sally Gourd: Crazy Questions 

April 4 Marcia Berry: Women’s Center speaker 

May 2  ? 

 

Please remember to pay your $15 annual dues.  Checks can be made to Friendship Fellowship 

Women’s Circle and given to me.  (I’ll take cash too!) 

 

Questions?  Comments?  Ideas?  Please contact me….. 

 

Susan Goldsworthy 

 


